
GARDINER RESERVE, NORTH MELBOURNE
PUBLIC TOILET PROPOSAL
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PUBLIC TOILET PROPOSAL

The City of Melbourne is seeking community feedback on a proposal to install a public toilet in Gardiner 
Reserve, North Melbourne.  

BACKGROUND

In 2019 Council completed an expansion of Gardiner Reserve and an upgrade to the playground. 

Since the upgrade to the park, we’ve seen a significant increase in the use of Gardiner Reserve and have 
continued to receive requests for a public toilet. Council is therefore seeking community feedback on the 
proposal to install an Exeloo in Gardiner Reserve.

You can share your feedback by completing the short survey at: participate.melbourne.vic.gov.au
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CONTACT
For further information, please contact 
City of Melbourne via:

Telephone: 03 9658 9658 
Email: park.planning@melbourne.vic.gov.au
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